
In accordance with G.L. c.40, s56, the Select Board will conduct a public hearing on the question of adoption of percentages of the total tax levy to be borne by each class or real property (residential, open space, commercial, industrial, and personal property) for fiscal year 2025. The hearing will be held on Wednesday, December 18th at 6:00 PM in the Florida Town Hall located at 379 Mohawk Trail, Drury, MA 01343. All interested parties are invited to attend. 


